

12 Colston Avenue Bristol BS1 4ST **T:** 0117 945 8486

E: info@bristollawsociety.com **W:** www.bristollawsociety.com

To: The SRA

By Email: postsixyear@sra.org.uk

Date 31st August 2022

Dear SRA Team

RESPONSE TO SRA DISCUSSION PAPER of 3rd August 2022 "Next steps on the Solicitors Indemnity Fund (SIF) and consumer protection for negligence claims"

Please take this letter as further endorsement of our position as set out in our earlier letter of 7 June 2021 and the recently submitted Association of South Western Law Societies 'ASWLS' response of 29th August 2022, of which Bristol Law Society are a member.

In short, we believe there is a continuing need for PSYROC and SIF should remain albeit with some relatively easy running cost solutions to ensure its continued efficacy.

Yours faithfully

Erin SawyerCo-President

Enc.

Letter dated 7 June 2021 ASWLS response dated 29 August 2022 **Edward Thompson** Co-President